

President Swart Ave, Empangeni, 3880 9

035 772 7740

035 772 7331 🖶

info@zululandremedialcentre.co.za

www.zululandremedialcentre.co.za

Zululand Remedial Centre

22 March 2022

Dear Parents

On behalf of the staff and learners of
Zululand Remedial Centre, I would like
to thank you, most sincerely, for your
donation / sponsorship towards the
AQUATHON, our fundraiser for the first term.



The <u>amount of R35 000</u> raised at our Aquathon will go towards the purchase of classroom support material for our learners.

Fundraising is an integral part of the school to ensure that we can give our learners the best support, facilities and educational programmes.

We thank you for your donation which contributed to the success of our Aguathon.

We appreciate your sponsorship of ZRC and the learners of our community.

